Consideration of names

6. It was noted that the Commission was yet to receive information from HMRC on
of its nominees; . It was also
seeking further information on one nominee from other government departments.

7. It was agreed that the nomination of needed to be raised with
Number 10 as an issue in its own riﬁht. Although nomination had
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comment on the propriety of this. A similar concern arose about the nomination of

8. The Chairman confirmed that he had spoken to the Deputy Chairman of the [l
who confirmed that _ nomination was endorsed by the Officers of the
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